
Meeting Date: 2016.04.16

Minutes for April 12, 2016

The regular monthly meeting of the American Legion Brown/Guest Post 30 met today at the 
Roadhouse Diner @ 1800 hours. Commander Don Karasek opened the meeting and Chaplain Stephen 
Seibel lead the group in prayer.

Commander Karasek made a new stand for the flags and the flags were presented.

The minutes for Feb. 2016 were read by Stephanie Griffin, secretary, financial officer and historian. 
The March minutes were not read as the no meeting was held in March due to bad weather conditions.

It was noted that Commander Karasek and Mrs. Griffin are now bonded with a limit of $ 25,000 for 
this post. It cost $ 100.00 for the bonding services conducted by Norment and Landers Insurance.

Keith Brown, Judge Advocate made notebooks for post officers.

Chaplain Seibel had more business cards made for our post at a cost of $ 28.97.

The issue of getting a tax exemption ID# was discussed and Stephanie Griffin is to check on that and 
report to the next meeting. Keith Brown motioned that we get a new tax exemption ID# be done and 
Thadius Jones, Member, seconded the motion.

It was also noted that Consolidated Post Reports are due in June. There is training scheduled for this 
weekend and members were informed of that meeting.

Member John Watts mentioned the RR Valley Memorial group and Keith Brown asked about pavers for
the post. Member John Watts said he would check into it. He also stated there is a Memorial Day 
Service planned and he talked about the RR Valley Memorial trying to get statues made, which would 
be expensive.

The Chaplain's report was discussed.

The financial report was discussed.

The meeting ended with Chaplain Seibel leading us in prayer before dinner was served.


